
 
From: PeggyReichert <par8313@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 12:01 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 <Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: Billy,s Sound Variance 

 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 

 

Dear Rebecca 

 

I don’t understand what is going on with this variance request with last minute changes to the 

proposal.  Seems to be a implementation mess. 

 

I sent comments to SHA but I don’t understand what action they took last night. Their communication is 

extremely confusing and I don’t know what they did. Or if they are forwarding to you all the letters they 

received. 

So I am writing again 

 

I don’t really believe it makes any difference whether it is a live band or a DJ 

 

This business is not well operated and a continuing menace to the neighborhood 

 

No one has a “right” to a sound variance. Sound ordinances are established to ensure we all live together in 

peace and harmony. 

 

I do not support a variance for Billy’s under any circumstances. 

 

All the best 

Peggy Reichert 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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